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Members of the Faculties and Student Bodies, as well as all others 
interested in B I R D S are invited to contribute to this record which will embrace 
all birds known either as residents or visitors in the Cleveland  
region since December 1, 1921. 

At this season birds can be identified usually by their size, form, coloring and 
general habits.  Reports should include the Name, Date, Place of observation and the 
approximate Number of individuals seen, accuracy being the great desideratum.  Aid 
in determining the names of unidentified species will be gladly given.  Reports may 
be made to Professor Hulme, of the College for Women, to Members of the Course in 
Bird-Study,-Biology 10- or to the undersigned at the Biological Laboratory. 

February 24, 1922.    Francis H. Herrick 


